Miss A Repole
38 Laney Buildings

Mr Shane O’Donnell
Regeneration and Planning Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Judd Street
London WCIiH 8ND
4 January 2016

Dear Mr O’Donnell,

RE: PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION
Application Ref: 2015/6806/P Associated Ref: EN10/1040

The Proposed work:
Erection of shipping containers on the land at rear of 45-49 Leather Lane forming a
B1 Office unit with new timber workshop doors to the front entrance.

Please note following comments regarding the above Application (Ref: 2015/6806/P):
1. Adjoining wall and enclosed balcony wall with Laney Buildings has spiked metal
fencing on top of the wall for security.
2. What security will be put in place to ensure the safety of residents in Laney Buildings
specifically numbers 38 to 42 Laney Buildings?
3. Regarding the shipping containers, is there an issue imposed on natural light?
Thank you

Yours sincerely

A Repole



